
Paragraph on How to Make A Cup of Tea
Question: Imagine your younger sister doesn’t know how to make a cup
of tea. Write a paragraph telling her how to make a cup of tea.

Answer: My sister; Deepa does not know how to make a cup of tea. But
I know how to do it. So, I have made her know how to make a cup of
tea. Preparing tea is not difficult. One requires a kettle, a teapot,
water, milk, sugar, and tea. Note what I tell you and you will find
that it is not difficult to make a cup of tea. First boil water in a.
pot. Then put some tea in it. Next, when it changes its color, take
it in a cup. After that pour milk into it. Take care not to pour too
much of it. Finally, you have to put some sugar into the cup and stir
it with a spoon until the sugar dissolves. You must not put too much
sugar. In fact, milk and sugar have to be added according to an
individual’s taste. Some people prefer lemon tea. When you make tea
for them, add some lemon juice instead of milk. In serving, tea-milk
or sugar may or may not have mixed with tea according to the taste of
the person taking tea.

Or,

How to Make a Cup of Tea
Tea is the most popular drink in the present day. Almost all men rich
or poor, young or old have tea every day. To make a cup of tea is not
difficult. First, keep three or four cups of tea in a kettle. Then
you put the kettle on the Chula till the water is boiled. Then you
take two spoonfuls of tea and leave them in the water. When you see
that the water has turned red, you remove the kettle from the Chula.
Then you pour the liquor into a cup through a strainer. You mix some
sugar and milk with the liquor and stir it until the sugar dissolves.
Thus tea is made and ready for drinking. In the case of lemon tea, it
has to be added lemon juice instead of milk.

https://ghior.com/paragraphs/paragraph-on-how-to-make-a-cup-of-tea/

